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The Florida Public Service Commiseion announces a staff uurknhgp

to be held in tha following matter, to which all interested ”:

persons are invited. . i

PROJECT NO.: 980000B-SP - Access by telecommunications companies-

to customers in multi-tenant environments.

DATE AND TIME: July 7, 1998, 9:30 a.m.

PLACE: Room 182, The Betty Easley Conference Center, 4075
Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, Florida

PURPOSE: The purpose of this workshop will be to identify issues
to be studied in the Undocketed Special Project, Access by
Telecommunications Companies to Customers in Multi-Tenant
Environments. Pursuant to Chapter 98-277, General Laws of
Florida, the Florida Legislature has directed the Florida Public
Service Commission to study issues associated with
telecommunications companies serving customers in multi-tenant
environments. Issues are to be developed which consider the
promotion of a competitive telecommunications market to end
users, congsistency with any applicable federal requirements,
landlord property rights, rights of tenants and other related

matters. At the workshop, interested persons should be prepared

zf: " “to present issues relevant to the study. Prior to the workshop,
A interested persons may submit issues in writing to Commission

C/ staff for consideration at the workshop. Any questions

gr concerning this notice may be addressed to Catherine Bedell,

EA (850) 413-6197, or Bill McNulty, (850) 413-6443. Any perscn

LE requiring some accommodation at this workshop because of a

:;. physical impairment should call the Division of Records and

RC: Reporting at B50-413-6770 at least five &SRTEHBAE"diye’ piidr to
:’; - 06438 178
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the workshop. Any person who is hearing or speech impaired
should contact the Commission by using the Florida Relay Service,
which can be reached at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD).
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